
 

 

ST. PETER’S PRIMARY SCHOOL   
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                                      ‘Learning is Fun… Together as One’ 

            

 

April 2023 
Dear Parents,  

 
 

Wed 05 School closed at 11am for Easter break. EA will run at this time. 

Mon 17 School reopens after Easter Break 

  Dance, Hip Hop & Gymnastics afterschool starts KS1 2-3pm, KS2 3-4pm 

Tues  18 Sentinus challenge in Royal Dungannon (four P7 children) 

Afterschool Choir resumes 3-4pm 

Wed 19 Martial Arts Afterschool starts KS1 2-3pm, KS2 3-4pm 

Thurs  20 Basketball Afterschool starts KS1 2-3pm, KS2 3-4pm 

Fri 21 Afterschool Multisports starts KS1 2-3pm, KS2 3-4pm 

  School Book Fair 

Mon  24 Cash for Clobber Collection – Please leave in all unwanted clothes, shoes, bedlinen etc for recycling 

Tues     25 P7 Confirmation practice Maghery 

Thurs  27 First Aid Training for all children 

Fri 28 P7 Confirmation 5pm in Maghery 

  School closed at 11am. EA bus will run at this time.  

 

 

Dates to keep in mind: 

 

❖ Bank Holidays in May – 1st, 8th & 29th School Closed 

❖ 5th & 12th May P1-P4 school trips Oxford Island – info to follow 

❖ Sat 13th May First Holy Communion P4, 12 noon in Collegeland Chapel 

❖ 18th May School closed – polling station 

 

Note: 

• Reminder: School Uniform must be worn Tuesdays to Thursdays unless the class has a sporting activity on 

during the day. If attending an afterschool club bring in a change of clothes accordingly.  

• The Education Authority are keeping a close eye on children’s attendance. Please ensure that if your child is 

absent from school that you ring the office in the morning to explain the reason and on their return send in a 

written note for their class teacher.  

• Please keep hazard lights on for drop-off and pick-ups. Follow up meetings on Road Safety awareness ongoing.  

• Please remember to register with ‘EasyFundraising’ and help raise valuable funds for our school while online 

shopping. All online purchases must to be made through the App. It’s easy and doesn’t cost you a penny.  
 
 

 

Yours sincerely 
 

J.McAlinden 

Principal 


